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Fisher Phillips Recognized for Leading Collaboration by BTI
Consulting Group
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Fisher Phillips has been recognized by BTI Consulting Group for having Leading Collaboration

across the law firm.

The firm was one of 54 chosen nationally to receive this recognition. BTI’s “Law Firms with the Best

Collaboration 2017” is based on in-depth telephone interviews with leading legal decision makers at

large organizations with $1 billion or more in revenue. The comprehensive analysis trends data from

more than 4,800 corporate counsel client interviews conducted over the span of 17 years.

“Fisher Phillips is proud to be recognized by BTI Consulting Group for our collaborative skills and

leadership,” said Roger Quillen, Chairman and Managing Partner of Fisher Phillips. “This

demonstrates our deep understanding of client needs across teams and our commitment to working

together to deliver exceptional service.”

BTI is the leading provider of strategic, client-based research to the legal community. Law firms

included on the organization’s “Law Firms with the Best Collaboration 2017” list are named in an

unprompted manner by corporate counsel for showcasing collaborative skills which make them

stand apart from other firms.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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